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Key, Lori

From:
Sent: Monday, November 9, 2020 6:29 PM
To: ClerkoftheBoard
Subject: Oil and fracking pollution

To:  The Ventura County Board of Supervisors 
 
       Please do everything you can to stop the pollution production by oil and fracking companies that 
are currently operating freely because they are protected by antiquated laws which allow them to 
destroy our land, air, water, and health. 
 
          Mark Fox 
           
          Ojai, CA 93023 


